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Dear Colleague,

I would like to take this opportunity to introduce myself and offer my experience with robotic
surgery to you and your patients.My name is Kathy Huang,M.D. I am a fellowship-trained
gynecologist specializing in minimally invasive surgery and robotic surgery, and I joined
NYHQ in 2009.

Many patients have had the traditional indications that once necessitated an “open” procedure,
such as:

• Multiple prior surgeries
• Large fibroid uterus
• High BMIs
• Known severe endometriosis and adhesions
• Desired fertility with multiple fibroids

The da Vinci® robotic surgery system allows us to perform an increasing number of challenging procedures.
Many patients experience:

• Shortened hospital stay
• Decreased blood loss and infection
• Decreased scarring
• Faster recovery and return to normal daily activities

Our goal is to increase awareness and educate patients and referring doctors alike that robotic gynecologic surgery
is available in this region—and right here at New York Hospital Queens.We welcome and look forward to the
opportunity to assist with your patients and foster a collaborative relationship with your practice. As always, your
patient will return to you for follow-up and management. Please contact me directly if you would like any additional
information or to discuss a case.

Sincerely,

Kathy Huang,M.D.
(718) 358-0361

Kathy Huang,M.D.


